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Covid-19 Test Statement  
 
KENOSHA – Today Representative Tod Ohnstad (D–Kenosha) provided the following statement on a 
recent Covid-19 test. 
 
“This message is to share that I have tested positive for Covid-19.  While I have had only mild 
symptoms, I am adhering to all medical guidance and will continue to be appropriately quarantined.  It 
is unclear when or where I had come into contact, but we know community spread continues. 
 
As I have said throughout the year, we must all take this virus seriously.  Vaccines have been 
developed, but we must all remain vigilant until they are widely available and distributed.  I have 
worked to diligently follow the guidelines, but if I can get a positive test, you could too.  Wear a mask, 
distance appropriately, wash regularly, stay home if you can, and when in doubt, go and get tested.” 
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